
Energy Committee Minutes
4/21/22

Members Present:  Vance Bell, Dawn Bower, Bill Dunkel, Tom Johnson, Michael
Simonds

Meeting began at 4:32PM

The minutes from the March 17, 2022 meeting were unanimously adopted.  Moved
by Vance, seconded by Michael.

Vance and Bill volunteered to measure windows again for Window Dressers
customers.  Bill will be out of the country much of September.  Therefore, the
committee expressed a preference for having our community-build in late October
or early November.  Bill will check with Jessica Williams to see how much lead
time Window Dressers will need between receiving measurements from us and
getting kits to us to build the inserts.

We discussed how to begin publicizing next fall's community-build.  We will put
articles in the Windham News & Notes. Bill will check with Ellen McDuffie about
the next deadline.  Dawn will mention this at the WCO meeting next Wednesday.
The Meeting House Committee is sponsoring a tag sale on Memorial Day, which is
an opportunity for us to spread the word.

The rest of the meeting was spent analyzing potential community solar sites in
Windham, using the map Ian Lund developed and the criteria spreadsheet that Bill
provided to everyone.  We agreed to sort potential sites into three categories: Not
viable, Maybe viable and Most viable (i.e. No, Maybe, Yes).  We examined ten
sites beginning at the southern part of town along Old Cheney Road (including
Michael and Mac’s current home) and prioritized them.  We will continue this
process at our next meeting, which is scheduled for May 19th at 4:30 PM.

Dawn moved to adjourn; seconded by Michael.  All concurred.  Meeting adjourned
at 5:35PM.




